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Jennifer Joy - Pine Valley Rate Increase

From:  keith kelley

To: <jwatts@utah.gov>
Date: 3/11/2010 7:55 AM
Subject: Pine Valley Rate Increase

Mr. Watts [ have received an email and notice of rate increase from the Pine Valley Iragation Company
from my friend Al Kingham. I have not received prior notice of this meeting. 1 live at: :
Pme Valley. I have received no notice in a water bill or other type of notice.

What is the reason for the assessment and what is the amount?? We already have a higher rate than the
surrounding areas. Why is the rate mcrease needed?? Is there a need to raise it so much? Until I have

more info from you or the water company I will have to say "NO!". In these bad economic times I do
not feel that now is the time to raise my water rates without a very very good reason.

KEITH KELLEY, ABR CRS
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